October 15, 2002

Dr. Jennifer Salo

Office Technology Department

Greenwater Community College

550 Academy Drive

Little Rock, AR 43518

Dear Dr. Salo:

Re: Desktop Publishing Course

The Southern Computer Technology conference we attended last week was very educational. I enjoyed meeting you at the conference and discussing the implementation of desktop publishing into the Office Technology curriculum. As I mentioned at the conference, we added a desktop publishing course to our Office Technology curriculum at Plains Community College last year.

The interest in the class has been phenomenal. We advertised the class in our college schedule and sent brochures to all college students. Thirty-five people registered for the course. Student evaluations, completed last semester, were very favorable.

The instructor for the course is using the textbook Desktop Publishing Design and Applications by Cynthia A. Griffey. She is pleased with the content and applications in the book.

If you would like more information about the course, please call me at (618) 555-5433. I will be attending the National Computer Technology conference. I hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

Christy Edmonds
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